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HCC is buzzing with excitement to be back at Savannah College of Art and Design (SCAD) this summer! With over thirty crew
members on site, we began work at the beginning of June refreshing The Hive dormitories, which consists of (8) four-story
residence halls across the campus. Through our flexible approach and the dedication of our crews, we were able to complete
the job in less than three weeks to accommodate the move-in date for new and returning students. We're grateful to partner
with SCAD to deliver the quality and efficiency they expect. We refresh many schools and colleges during the summer and
winter breaks to help prepare for the next semester. We're more than just your painter, we're your partner!

Harrison Contracting Company continues expanding our

PlnvEn 7 \ reach in Self-Storage!

In past years, we've completed many self-storage projects

spnTllG“T : ranging from roll-up door repaints, full building exterior repaints,
< and new construction self-storage projects. We now have a
We'd like to recognize Billy for his positive dedicated team to focus on expanding our reach specifically in

the self-storage industry. We have streamlined our process to be
able to complete our work with minimal disruption to daily
business. We're excited to continue our growth in the self-
storage segment!

attitude, always putting in his best effort to
complete quality work, and providing excellent

customer service for our clients. Billy has been
a Foreman at HCC for three years and is
responsible for the completion of paint related
maintenance jobs in our Facility Maintenance
division. In his free time, Billy enjoys spending
time with his wife and family, especially his
adorable granddaughter, as well as cheering
on the Alabama Crimson Tide football team!
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Billy, thank you for your years of dedication
to Harrison Contracting Company.




National Accounts: This division has been hard at
work this summer! With over 1,400 jobs across the US
already completed in 2022, we'd like to recognize our
National Accounts team, both Project Managers and
Superintendents, for their hard work and dedication.
The attention to detail and logistics, in addition to
constant communication with our clients, is essential to
building strong partner relationships.

Direct to Owner (DTO): Our DTO division recently
completed work for Ariens, a commercial equipment
manufacturing company, in Fayetteville, TN. Our
dedicated crews worked on the interior and exterior of
the building, painting over 560,000 total square feet in
less than ten weeks. We're proud of our teams for
working so hard to complete this project in an efficient
and timely manner.

Facility Maintenance

Our Facility Maintenance division secured additional
contracts with Truist Bank, and we're now handling
maintenance at Macy's! We're grateful for the opportunity
to develop a partnership with these clients and for the ability
to handle any reactive maintenance needs that may occur.
Additionally, we're very excited to welcome two new team
members, Project Manager Kim Carter, and Project
Assistant Kendal Cantrell!

New Construction News
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HCC earned 1st place honors in the 2022 AGC Build
Georgia Awards program for our work at Colony Square,
a mixed-use development in Atlanta, GA. We worked
closely with the owners and Hoar Construction to
transform Colony Square into a vibrant commercial, retail,
residential and urban environment, attracting various
types of businesses and cultures. We're proud to be a
part of the AGC organization, and we're honored to
receive this award.

Tommy's Tricks of the Trade

Tommy Haymon knows a thing or two
when it comes to painting tips and tricks.
His father was a painter for the union, and
Tommy joined him in 1976. With over 20
years of painting already under his belt,
Tommy began working at HCC in August
of 1997. He's been a dedicated team
member and is now a mentor to employees

by sharing the knowledge he's obtained over hls decades of
experience.

Tommy's Trick: "The best time to paint metal is early in the
morning or late in the afternoon when the weather is a little
cooler. This will help the paint to dry evenly, avoiding flashing
during the drying process."
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Industry Trends

Why 'Working From Home' Doesn't Work for Every Industry
Imagine a world where everyone works from home and you stop
by McDonald's to get a burger - no Big Mac for you. The same
concept applies to the commercial painting industry. With fewer
than 6% of Americans working from home in 2019, the number of
WFH jobs in the US has more than tripled in comparison to
remote positions available pre-pandemic, with much of the push
coming from employees themselves. However, it's important to
remember that burgers can't be cooked and buildings can't be
painted through a Zoom call.

Although there are some industries where a company can go
totally remote and still be viable, there are still so many in need
of hands-on, in-person employees. With the abundance of
remote positions available today, HCC has so much respect and
appreciation for both our office personnel and our field crews
who not only choose to come in every day, but give 100% effort
in their work. They truly embody the Rely on RED culture by
showcasing their Reliability, Experience, and Diligence every
single day.

Our Team

HCC attended the 2022 ConnexFM National Conference in
April, allowing us to stay up to date on trends in the Facilities
industry, as well as interact and build relationships with
potential clients!

HCC's Director of Facility
Maintenance, Sharon Milton,
participated in the annual
Connex charity foundation

"] event, assisting local women's

shelters in the area.

We also sponsored the closing night event which offered
extensive networking opportunities, and featured an exciting
performance by Vanilla Ice!

The annual ConnexFM conference is a wonderful way not only to
connect with others in the Facilities industry, but for Harrison
Contracting to gain opportunity to discuss and offer our Facility
Maintenance and Commercial Painting Services to others!
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On The Track with HGC
Ashton Harrison and co-driver Tom Long continue
progressing in the 2022 Lamborghini Super Trofeo series
with é podiums in the first three races of the season,

including a 1st place win at Laguna Seca! Ashton and Tom
are currently leading in point standings.

Additionally, Ashton and partner Mario Farnbacher placed
1st in class and 2nd overall in the NO. 93 HCC Acura at
NOLA Motorspots Park in May as part of the Fanatec GT
World Challenge America circuit.

Did You Know...

We have so many paint colors to choose from thanks to Sir Isaac
Newton himself, who created the color wheel all the way back in

the 17th century! According to the history books, Newton "took

the bar of colors created by the passage of light through a prism

and transformed it into a segmented circle, where the size of
each segment differed according to his calculations of its
wavelength and of its corresponding width in the spectrum.”

resulting in the color wheel used today!

At Harrison Contracting, we are dedicated to instilling
the importance and value of job site safety!

We continuously work to ensure that our Superintendents,
Foremen, and other crew members are well educated on
equipment safety. We periodically host Equipment Training
courses to ensure that our crews get hands-on education on
how to safely operate and handle heavy machinery used on
the job like boom and scissor lifts.

Keeping our crews, clients, and their customers safe is
one of our highest priorities!




